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R E Q U E S T  F O R  T E C H N I C A L  C O N F E R E N C E  

To: Public Service Commission  

From: Division of Public Utilities  

  Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

Date: November 2, 2012    

Re: Request for Technical Conference to Discuss RAP Report 

The Division has cooperated with the Regulatory Assistance Project (RAP) in analyzing backup 

tariffs (Schedule 31) for electric ratepayers.  RAP is in the process of finalizing its report and the 

Division requests that the Commission notice a technical conference so that representatives 

from RAP may present its analysis and findings to the Commission, Division, and other 

interested parties.  The Division requests that the technical conference be set for November 28, 

2012 at 1:30 pm.  The Division also requests that notice of the technical conference be provided 

to at least the intervening parties in the most recent PacifiCorp rate case. 

 

 

CC Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 

 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

 

  


